Kirsten Anonymous

I believe this regulation is overstepping of government power and authority. We as Alaskan's pride
ourselves on our ability to hunt and harvest. The government getting between us and farms who can
harvest dairy for us is incredibly intrusive on the groundwork we pride ourselves on. It should be
the people's choice to make the decision to purchase raw milk from whichever supplier they choose.
It should be our choice to support farms who follow certain practices. It should not be the
governments place to tell these farms which practices they need to put in place. We don't want our
American and Alaskan freedoms to be taken away. As some of the last homesteaders in America we
should make sure we protect all possibilities of losing the ability to share our harvest with like
minded individuals who want to support local farms and have access to things such as raw milk,
local vegetables, etc. I do not stand in support of this proposition.



